Confirmation form

Attendance at the 89th SAALG Conference Friday 5th and 6th July 2013 – Norwich 
· Costs £20 to attend the Friday Programme Only 

· Costs £30 for attendance on both Friday and Saturday    

· The conference meal on Friday evening is not included in the conference fee 
· Fees are payable on the day but if you have to cancel your place after Friday 28th June, you may be asked to pay a charge to cover essential charges. 
If you would like a receipt, please email Antonia Moon (Antonia.Moon@bl.uk) after the conference.

To assist with the planning of this event, and to provide adequate catering, please confirm your attendance by contacting Helen Porter, Royal Asiatic Society,14 Stephenson Way, London, NW1 2HD, Tel: 020 7388 4539, email: hp@royalasiaticsociety.org by Friday 28th June 2013.
	Name:
	

	Organisation:
	

	
	Friday 5th July                                      

Friday 6th July Evening Meal               Guest 
Saturday 7th July Museum Tour          Guest   

	News from your organisation / library / archive / museum:

Please give brief details of any projects you are involved in or other news which you would like to share with SAALG colleagues. 
	


